
Committee on  
Learning Resources & Support Services 

(2000 - 2001) 

First Meeting 

The first meeting for the year 2000/2001 was held on 30 October 
2000.  At the meeting, the Committee reported three areas of work 
in the year 2000. These include textbooks, IT Learning Resources 
and community resources.  

  

1. Report on the work of the two Ad Hoc Committees 
( Monitoring Textbook Quality  and Guiding Principles for 
Selecting/Writing Quality Textbooks) on Textbooks ; 

2. Report on the work of the Ad Hoc Committee on IT 
Learning Resources; 

3. Report on the work of the Ad Hoc Committee on an 
Incentive Scheme for Life-wide Learning; and 

4. Discuss the setting up of an Ad Hoc Committee on Use of 
IT Learning Resources in Teaching and Learning. 

  


